
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 8/3/2011 9:46:02 AM 
To: mfl@cpuc.ca.gov (mfl@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: Confidential GWF Testimony 

Mike - FYI. I sent a hard copy over yesterday. 

From: Redacted 

Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2011 9:20 AN 

To: Cherry, Brian K 

Hiddlekauff, Charles (Law) Cc: Redacted 
Subject: Confidential GWF Testimony 

Brian -

As I understand it, Commissioner Florio wanted to see the confidential, non-redacted testimony in 
support of the GWF application. It's attached here. Let me know if there's anything else you need. 

«...» 

Redacted 

I Senior Regulatory Case Manager I Energy Proceedings I Pacific Gas & Electric Company 
Redacted 
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